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19

th
 November 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are very pleased to confirm that we have West End in Schools visiting us on Friday 13

th
 December to perform their 

Dick Whittington Pantomime in our school hall.  Once again there will be two performances to ensure that everyone 
has the best possible experience. 
 
The children will join Dick Whittington from the moment the Bells of London tell him that he will be Mayor of the whole 
city, he and his brave sidekick Tommy the Cat leap into the biggest adventure of their lives. But they need the 
children's help to outsmart their enemy Queen Rat and her army of ratty minions!   The children will travel with Dick on 
a journey that crosses oceans, jam-packed with songs, games and dance moves. As Tommy discovers the magical 
secret of his all-powerful Kapow Meeyow, Dick discovers the true meaning of teamwork. 
 
Review from a previous performance…… 
Lot of fun, lots of audience participation. A great afternoon, which the children loved. Best of all, it appealed to all ages 
from reception to year 6! 
 

Date Friday 13
th

 December  

Time During the normal school day 

Clothing Christmas Jumper 

Cost A voluntary contribution of £2.64 per child 

 
Friday 13

th
 December is also Christmas Jumper day.   Children may wear a Christmas jumper to school in exchange 

for a donation of £1.00 which will be sent to Save the Children.  
 
We know that the children will gain so much from this experience and we are really looking forward to welcoming West 
End in Schools back to Rye Primary with their performance on Aladdin.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss K Martin 
Headteacher  
 

 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
I have paid online via Tucasi 
 
 

 

 
I enclose cash / cheque for £………………………… in a named envelope 
 
 

 

 
 
Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

 


